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I oppose forcing individuals to vote in person. There is no proven need to rescind a 

voting practice that Oregonians like myself have been participating for the whole of 

our voting life. Vote by mail is safe, and secure. It cannot be tampered with way Elon 

Musk tampered with the voting computers during the 2024 presidential election. It 

has never let us down and there is no reason to give into the orange dictator in DC 

just because he's not able to remotely tamper with our votes. Voting in person is a 

hardship for every one to take time out their day but especially to lower income voters 

who typically are not able to take the time off required to go to vote in person. This is 

a distraction for the real issues - that fascism is taking over our country. With almost 

30 years of voting by mail without issues why is this even being proposed? To derail 

us from things that are truly important! The governments job is to care for the people. 

Not to make rich men richer. Care for people. Vote by Mail is caring for the people by 

allowing equal access for all of us to do our civic duty and vote. Do not comply with 

the current administration. We are a democracy!  


